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September 15, 1980

Mr. R. Beebe
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Management and Program Analysis
Licensee Operations Evaluation Branch
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Beebe:

Reference letter dated August 25, 1980 from Mr. R. A. Hartfield to
Mr. F. L. Clayton, Jr.

As requested in Mr. Hartfield's letter the draft summary of radio-
active effluents released from the Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant during
1978 has been reviewed. Corrections have been made en the original data
printouts on pages 1, 3, 4, and 7 which are enclosed. Page numbers were
added to each sheet as an aid in locating the corrections.

If you have any questions, please let us know.

Yours very truly,

0 W ,$ % bL^$9L.Clayton,J '
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cc: Mr. H. O. Thrash (w/ attachment) |
1Mr. O. D. Kingsley, Jr. (w/ attachment)

Mr. W. G. Hairston, III (w/ attachment)
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